Message of condolence from the SIA’s
Chair and Chief Executive

News story

A message of condolence to the Royal Family following the death of Her
Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.

Security Industry Authority

We are deeply saddened to learn the news of the passing of Her Majesty Queen
Elizabeth II. We join with the rest of the nation in mourning the loss of our
monarch who served us all with such dignity, warmth and kindness for more
than seventy years.

On behalf of our Board and all of the staff at the Security Industry
Authority (SIA), we extend our profound sympathy and sincere condolences to
the Royal Family.

Heather Baily — Chair, Security Industry Authority

Michelle Russell — Chief Executive, Security Industry Authority
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